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November 14, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Nicki Polan, Executive Director 

Michigan Boating Industries Association 

8625 Richardson Road 

Commerce Twp., MI  48390 

 

Dear Ms. Polan: 

 

I am in receipt of your letter dated October 23, 2019, requesting approval for the movement of 

oversize loads to and from the TCF Center for the Detroit Boat Show. 

 

Continuous movement to and from the Detroit Boat Show at the TCF Center for oversize loads 

has been approved for the following times: 

 

o Beginning Thursday, January 9, 2020 at 6:00 am and ending Saturday, January 18, 2020 

at 8:00 am. 

 

o Beginning Sunday, January 26, 2020 at 6:00 pm and ending Wednesday, January 29, 

2020 at midnight. 

 

Please provide your exhibitors with our permit website www.michigan.gov/mdotmpg.  Please 

have the exhibitors contact the Transport Permit Unit at 517-241-8999 if they need assistance 

with the oversize/overweight (MiTRIP) application. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact me at 517-241-3757 

or thomasj5@michigan.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Thomas, Supervisor 

Transport Permit Unit 
 


